
To: 
Bank of America Corporate Center 
100 North Tryon Street 
Charlotte, North Carolina 28255 
 
 
 
Dear Bank of America,                                                                 Date: 
 
I have become aware that you support the Humane Society of the United States (HSUS) 
through a credit card program that gives 25 cents to the HSUS for every 100 dollars 
charged to the credit card. 
 
I urge you to reconsider this support since the HSUS is an Animal Rights (AR) group that 
many confuse with local ‘Humane Society’ shelters.  However, Human Society of United 
States is not affiliated with any of them. They are a powerful well funded AR group, who 
instead of helping shelters and animals directly, works hard on eventually removing pets 
from our homes, meat from our tables, leather goods from our closets and animals from 
zoos and circuses.   
 
The HSUS is similar to PETA (People for the Ethical Treatment of Animals) in its’ 
goals…No meat. No dairy. No animal agriculture. Period.  The HSUS income is in 
excess of one hundred million dollars annually, with net assets over two hundred million. 
 
Bank of America can hopefully find an actual charity, one that does do something for 
animals, rather than sponsor a group that does nothing for animals and limits an 
individual’s right. 
 
Sincerely 
 
Name:  
 
Phone: 
 
Fax: 
 
Email: 
 
Address: 
 
 
 
 
 
 


